Hi children,

Ms Arnold here.
I hope you are all keeping safe and well at home. It is very important that you do what your parents tell you for the next while. I am sure you miss going out to play, and you miss all your school friends (and maybe even school), but you will see them all again before too long. I know you have school work to do and that it might be a little bit difficult to get it all done because you are not in school and I can't help you with it.  But please just do your best.  If you can't do it all, then don't worry.  A big brother or sister, or your parents might be able to help. If they can't, then just do the work that you are able to do yourself.  The most important work is reading - and you can do that yourself! I hope you are enjoying Charlottes Web and have taken notes of some words you thought you or your classmates might not know, I have been taking down some words and I look forward to comparing them to yours! I have been reading our novel too and I am really loving how innocent Wilbur is, I can’t wait to hear what you all think of it. I know many of you might want to read on (or have already) but do try to stick with my recommendations. I have been thinking about our discussions about our class play and wondering if any of you have been working on some scripts or ideas, if you have, I cannot wait to read them. This of course is just an idea and something some of you might like to do! 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Don't forget to play lots of games, watch family movies, and have fun in the garden every time the weather is good.  Those things are far more important right now! I will set more work for you next week and put up corrections and more quiz questions for Charlotte’s Web on Friday - check back here.  Ms Carragher will also send out regular messages. But remember, do not worry or get upset if the work is too hard.  Just do what you can. Be kind to each other and help at home!  

I look forward to seeing you all again soon

Ms Arnold. 

